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I live in Yarmouth_. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council.
I'm really struggling to understand why our region is finding it so hard to build these 
bike trails. I'm a transportation expert and clearly understand that the economics and 
demographics of rail in this corridor don't  even remotely make sense and never will. 


